Lexington City Schools
Minutes
March 24, 2021

The Lexington City School Board met on March 24, 2021, at 12:00 pm for a special called
meeting via Zoom video conference. Present: Timothy Diette, Owen Collins, Tammy Dunn,
Mollie Fox, Glenn Sullivan, Rebecca Walters-Superintendent, Stephanie Burch-Clerk.

Upon motion of Dr. Sullivan, seconded by Mr. Collins, the Board approved the Agenda.

Ms. Walters explained that the proposed budget amendments will impact all employees who
have been on staff at least since January 1, 2021. The division will increase the salary scales by
1% and move all employees placed on the division salary scale (teachers, counselors,
librarians) up one step on the scale effective April 1, 2021, which equates to an average salary
increase of 2.5%. All other employees (paraprofessionals, support staff, administrators) will
receive an average salary increase of 2.5%. The school division will also provide a one-time
$500 bonus for all employees on staff as of January 1, 2021.

Upon motion of Mr. Collins, seconded by Ms. Dunn, the Board approved the amendments to the
current Budget to include a raise for all employees and a $500 one-time bonus effective April 1,
2021.

Personnel:

Upon motion of Ms. Fox, seconded by Dr. Sullivan, the Board approved the resignation of David
McGee, Division ITRT, at the end of the school year and Yolanda Sowers, LDMS Secretary,
effective March 31, 2021.

Upon motion of Ms. Dunn, seconded by Ms. Fox, the Board approved the appointments of
Alexis Anderson, Substitute teacher and Jaike Foley-Schultz, HWES 4th grade teacher.

Lexington City Schools will hold its next Board meeting on April 14, 2021, at 5:30 pm.

Upon motion of Mr. Collins, seconded by Dr. Sullivan, the Board adjourned at 12:24 pm.
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